
From: Ed Marsico [mailto:e.m.marsico@comcast.net]  

Sent: Monday, June 08, 2015 6:07 PM 

To: Beth Peiffer 

Subject: draft testimonial 
  

To: beth peiffer 
  
  

On behalf of the residents and executive board of Waterford Condo, Assn, I am 

extending our sincere thanks and gratitude to you and your employees for a job 

well done.  From the beginning when we decided to paint the interior hallways your 

company has provided outstanding guidance in selecting colors, ideas, and 

expertise.  your input on colors and applications were just what we needed.  

During the painting process your employees were very professional - they were also 

courteous to residents.  the painters were very neat and very clean.  the  walls , 

window trim, doors and elevators look great.  Waterford residents are very proud 

on the new look in our building and we have you to thank for that.  
  

Your company met the schedule as you outlined and the pricing estimate was spot 

on!  Thanks again to you and your employees - I would not hesitate to 

recommend Ralph Jones to prospective clients...   
  
 


